
From: Mendez, Zacharias
To: Bethany Windle
Subject: Check-In
Date: Thursday, June 18, 2020 10:38:47 AM

Hey Bethany, 

Just wanted to check in really fast about this afternoon. Again, we are just hoping to have a
quick conversation around some critical path points we feel need to be hashed out as we
move forward. There is no expectation to have a detailed conversation about
any of these
points, rather we would like to figure out the right cadence for meetings to move these
items forward. We will over some thoughts on the PDO/PIO, Community Engagement,
Open Space Design, and Conservancy Development/Operations. 

Let me know if you want to jump on the phone to chat before hand. 

ZM.

ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner
Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services 
City
Hall | Tel:
408.793.4171
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